
Write us at the address shown on the front of this statement which is listed after the words "send inquiries to", or telephone us at the telephone number shown in the "direct inquiries to" area 
as soon as you can if you think your statement or receipt is wrong, or if you need more information about a transfer on the statement or receipt. For consumer accounts, we must hear from you 
no later than 60 days after we send you the FIRST statement on which the error or problem appeared. For business accounts, refer to your Electronic Fund Transfers disclosure for 
additional information. 


